
Dear students,  

 

Your work was reviewed twice by all teachers

Given the current epidemiological situation
passed the final test (not even close to the minimum 
pass the test as the whole and/or by parts)
January 29, will not be held. 
  
Please, if any of you want to take a look at 
make an appointment. This is not a problem
 
 
With best, 
 

 
Prof A Džamić                                                                                                             Thu
 

Your work was reviewed twice by all teachers.  

Given the current epidemiological situation with COVID19 and the fact that no 
not even close to the minimum number of correct answers 

the test as the whole and/or by parts), an insight into the test scheduled for Friday

f any of you want to take a look at the test, please contact me by e-
This is not a problem, it is your right and our obligation. 

 

Prof A Džamić                                                                                                             Thursday, January 28
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